
 

 

HEI Acquires HTPO 

February 03, 2025 
 
We are thrilled to announce that HEI has acquired Hansen Thorp Pellinen Olson, Inc. (HTPO)! 
 
HTPO, based in Eden Prairie, Minnesota, brings more than 40 years of expertise in civil engineering, land 
surveying, landscape architecture, and construction management services. Their dedication to meeting 
clients’ goals with integrity, creativity, and technical prowess perfectly aligns with our own values here 
at HEI. 
 
“The services that the HTPO Team provide complement the work HEI is already doing in the Twin Cities 
market through our Maple Grove office. They are a great group of people and their firm culture and 
values align well with ours at HEI. We are excited to see how our growing team will continue our mission 
of making positive impacts to communities through collaborative partnerships and innovation.” – Gregg 
Thielman, President/CEO, HEI 
 
“Having been with HTPO since graduating as a Civil Engineer over 20 years ago, I’m quite excited for this 
next chapter as we join HEI’s stellar team. This acquisition opens up new opportunities for all of our 
staff, and we look forward to providing improved and expanded services and value to our clients! – 
Aaron Carrell, Principal/President, HTPO 
 
This acquisition allows us to expand our offerings from 12 offices across five states, enhancing our 
ability to serve our clients even better. We couldn’t be more thrilled to welcome the talented HTPO team 
to our HEI family. Their passion and expertise will undoubtedly help us reach new heights together.  
 
Link to original press release:  
https://www.houstoneng.com/news/htpo-is-now-hei/  
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